
 

 

 

 

 

Issue 5 18 April 2024 

   DATES TO REMEMBER 

Term 2 ~ 2024 

 

Monday 15 April - Friday 28 June  

April 

Wednesday 24 Senior School House 

Athle"cs Carnival 

Stepping  Up  

Informa"on Session - 

5pm 

Thursday 25  ANZAC Day 

Public Holiday - 

Student Free Day  

Friday 26 Curriculum Day - 

Student Free Day 

CAMP AUSTRALIA  

AVAILABLE 

May  

Thursday 9 Mothers Day Stall 

Friday 10 Mothers Day Stall 

Tuesday 14 Open Night  

5:30pm - 7:30pm 

Tuesday 28 Professional Prac"ce 

Day - 

Student Free Day  

CAMP AUSTRALIA 

AVAILABLE 

June 

Friday 28 End of Term 2 

Monday 15  Start of Term 3 

July 

Monday 10 Kings Birthday Public 

Holiday - 

Student Free Day 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 

 

Welcome Back for Term 2  
 

A warm welcome back to all for Term 2, I hope that you 

enjoyed a great school holiday, and some of the glorious 

weather we had.  I feel most fortunate that I was able to 

spend extended "me with my family, and we enjoyed 

some "me away. Ge?ng outdoors is a great way to  

recharge the ba@eries and we hope that our students  

enjoyed ge?ng out in the fresh air too!  

 

In Term 2 we can also look forward to many great school 

events such as: Educa"on Week, the Mother’s Day Stall 

and Winter Sport. Most of our classes will also be  

a@ending and par"cipa"ng in some great incursions and 

excursions. I am greatly looking forward to a busy and 

produc"ve term of learning! 

 

Our Term 1 Improvement Cycle 

 

Our staff have undertaken considerable professional 

learning during Term 1 including formal professional 

learning and reflec"ve opportuni"es to promote  

consistent instruc"onal approaches in our classrooms. 

Miss Ziebell and Mrs Borland lead the school in the  

delivery of: 

• Goal Se?ng and Coaching 

• Why Norms and crea"ng Norms 

• Wri"ng Modera"on (including Rubrics) 

• Single Word Spelling Test (SWST analysis) 

• Spelling Cycles 

 

School Maintenance / Upgrades 

 

Clarinda PS has a great campus for our students and the 

whole community to enjoy. One of the challenges of  

having such a big campus is the ongoing maintenance  

required to keep it in good shape. Rarely a week goes by 

where we are not engaging a trade in maintenance work 

around the campus.  
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During the school holidays we had important repair work on: 

• Steps to the portable on the oval 

• Roof replacement on the admin building 

• Roof repairs on the Gallery and LOTE rooms 

• Replacement of weather boards and pain"ng the western side of the hall 

• Demoli"on and rebuilding of the PE shed including new shelving 

• Centenary Garden restora"on 

• New gate to the chicken coup 

• 90% comple"on of the Power Supply upgrade 

• High Priority tree work 

 

Some of this work has been covered by the Department of Educa"on. However, the majority of work has been 

funded through school resources. Voluntary payment of school fees allows for the school council to plan these 

projects. When Voluntary payments are not received, we are required to exhaust funds (used to cover  

sta"onary, device leases) that have been previously targeted for school upgrades. 

 

School Uniform Reminders 

 

Sun Smart ends at the start of May, but please be aware of the weather, which can be variable at this "me of 

year. Hopefully we will s"ll get some sunny days, and if so then a sun smart hat is a wise choice. The UV rays 

can s"ll be just as strong as in summer.  

  

As we head into the colder months lost property becomes a big challenge, with students oJen misplacing their 

jackets or windcheaters. Having these items of clothing clearly labelled is vital, as they can quickly be returned 

to their owner. We are some"mes surprised to see near new jackets in the lost property box without being  

labelled.  

 

For girls who prefer to wear a school dress they must wear navy/black leggings rather than track pants under 

the dress.  Wet weather jackets are OK, but they are not a replacement for a bomber jacket or windcheater.  

 

Thanks in advance for assis"ng us to meet our uniform policy. We believe it’s a fair and prac"cal policy that 

offer lots of choices, without having unrealis"c expecta"ons. This policy is well supported by our uniform shop 

that is run for the benefit of everyone in our school community. Many schools no longer offer a uniform shop 

on-site and we are grateful to office staff for providing this service. It also means that our uniforms are a good 

deal cheaper, as we sell them at the wholesale price we pay for them.  
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Educa.on Week at Clarinda PS 

 

As part of Educa"on Week celebra"ons in 2023 we are  

holding a special ‘Open Night’ for the Clarinda PS  

community. This event will be held on  

Tuesday 14
th

 May from 5.30pm – 7.00pm and is a  

great opportunity for parents and carers to have  

a walk around our school with their child/ren and look  

at all our wonderful learning spaces.   

 

We will have a special ‘Clarinda PS Passport’  

compe""on with the challenge to visit all learning  

spaces and collect a stamp. All completed passports  

will go into a special draw for some prizes.  

 

Curriculum Day – Student Free Day 

 

A Curriculum Day is scheduled for Friday 26
th

 April.  

Camp Australia will offer a program for the day, bookings 

are essen"al. Staff will spend the day working with  

Danny Hyndman with a focus on Literacy. 

 

Professional Prac.ce Day (PPD) 

 

As teachers are lifelong learners and con"nue to reflect and refine their prac"ce they are en"tled to one  

Professional Prac"ce Days in 2024. The work undertaken on these days will be consistent with Departmental 

and school priori"es and selected from the following areas: planning, prepara"on, assessment of student 

learning, collabora"on, curriculum development, relevant professional development and peer observa"on  

including feedback and reflec"on.  

 

A PPD is scheduled for Tuesday 28
th

 May. Students do not a�end school for this day. Camp Australia will be 

offering alterna"ve care for the day. Please ensure you book early to ensure you have care for your child.  

 

Staff will be working on Assessment and Repor"ng to ensure school reports are ready for the end of  

Semester 1. 

 

ANZAC Day 

 

Monday, 25th April, marks the anniversary of the Australian and New Zealand forces landing at Gallipoli and is 

the day we remember the sacrifice of those who have died in war.  

 

 See you around the school... 

 Robbie Malle@ 

 Principal 

 

       

 



Before After 



 

 

 

 

 

SSSS TTTT UUUU DDDD EEEE NNNN TTTT SSSS     OOOO FFFF     TTTT HHHH EEEE     WWWW EEEE EEEE KKKK     

    

Prep W  

Emilia W  For her confidence and focus demonstrated during wri"ng "me.  

Roman  For trying his best while reading independently.  

Prep Y  

Angelo For excellent work in recognising Golden Words in reading  

Niya  For excellent work in recognising Golden Words in reading  

Prep L  Anish   

1/2 P  

Devon-Jay  For pursuing his best in our ‘Reading Workshops’  

Yogin  For a well wri@en ‘Realis"c Fic"on’ story  

1/2 M  Datev  A beau"fully designed cover for her story and wri"ng an interes"ng realis"c fic"on story.  

3/4 B  Koorosh For preparing and delivering an informa"ve and engaging project.  

3/4  T  Emily  For having a great work ethic and doing a great job learning her Times Tables.  

3/4 N  Efsevia  
For working hard on her goal in Reader’s Workshop and coming to conferences prepared. 

Keep it up!  

3/4 A  Ryland  For showing bravery by putting up his hand and sharing ideas with the class  

5/6 A Bronson  
For always being a kind and thoughRul class member and  holding the door open for 5/6A 

in the mornings!  

5/6 D Sanvi  For always looking to challenge herself in all areas of the curriculum.  

5/6 K Isla 
For wri"ng a wonderful persuasive essay on Owls! An excellent introduc"on, main body 

& conclusion! 

5/6 W  Tanvi  For giving your best effort with everything you do in class! Well done!  

For working hard on spelling at school and at home, your enthusiasm and effort is  

fantas"c!   







 

 

 

 

Free food for  

everyone  

every day At  

Clarinda  

primary school 


